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To whom it may concern,

My name is
I strongly object to the proposed development - Organic Waste Transfer Station on Church Street.

My residence is not far from the proposed site and | have serious concerns about the construction of the
Organic Waste Transfer station because:

1. There will be 118 20 metre trucks entering and exiting the streets around the facility daily. This will
create major congestion for residents and impact the entry and egress of themselves, their families and
any visitors. That is not taking into account the amount of noise.

2. With the sheer amount of heavy vehicles coming and going every day there is going to be severe
wear and tear on the roads. This will result in even more traffic congestion when they need to be
repaired, not to mention the added cost of the repair that will be worn by rate payers.

3. There are families with young children that live in close proximity to the proposed Organic Waste
Station. With the amount of heavy vehicles that will be coming and going it will potentially be a safety
issue.

4. With the construction of the Organic Waste Transfer Station. What kind of waste will be disposed of
there? Will there be any foul odours being emitted from the site? What are the potential health risks that
the residents might be exposed to? What are the environmental impacts? Like I've mentioned above my
residence is not far away from the proposed site.

5. We have just recently completed our dream home. If the waste station is constructed it is going to
have a negative impact on the value of not only my property but all the properties in the area.

Regards,
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